
Beckenham Improvements Celebration Event Proposal

The Beckenham Improvements are expected to be completed in September 2018 
and a celebration event has been requested to mark the occasion.  It is proposed 
that a celebration event is planned to coincide with the Market on the Green event 
scheduled for 22nd September.  The two events would be complimentary of each 
other and reduce event related costs.

Previously for the completion of the Bromley North Village Improvements a ‘cut the 
ribbon’ photo opportunity was arranged with VIPs associated with the funding 
streams.  There were presentation boards displaying the ‘before and after’ photos 
and officers available to speak to members of public.

This event could be recreated in Beckenham using a similar format.  The ‘cut the 
ribbon’ ceremony and photo opportunity could take place on the stage at the Market 
on the Green event with a gazebo at the event with ‘before and after’ photos on 
display.    


